
Notice 

Lewiston Consolidated School, Dist. #69 

Board of Education Workshop 

October 6, 2021 

7:00 P.M. 

 

A workshop of the Lewiston School Board District 69 will be held on Wednesday, 

October 6th, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Lewiston Consolidated School Library.   

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss sharing a high school football program 

with Pawnee City Public Schools.  Parents and patrons interested in the football 

program are encouraged to attend.  No formal business or board action will take 

place at the workshop. 

 

A tentative agenda for the meeting can be reviewed at the Superintendent’s office 

located at 306 Tiger Avenue, Lewiston, NE 68380453 upon request. 


